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Options for New & Renovated School Buildings for 

Baltimore!� Join Us Tomorrow, September 23rd, 

4pm at City Hall! 
 

 

Is the Extreme Heat in Your School a Health Concern?  

Is Your School Equipped to Support a Quality Education? 

Are Classrooms Too Cold in the Winter? 

 
Join Us to Voice Your Support for Modernized City School Buildings at the: 

 
Baltimore City Council  

Education Committee Hearing 
Thursday, September 23, 2010 

4pm to 6pm 
City Hall, 4th Floor 

100 N. Holliday Street, Baltimore, MD 21202 
 

Councilwoman Mary Pat Clarke and members of the Baltimore City Council will host a 
hearing on the new ACLU report, "Buildings for Academic Excellence."  The ACLU will 

present the findings in the report and highlight solutions to address the $2.8 billion needed 
to renovate and modernize all city school buildings.  Dr. Alonso, CEO of Baltimore City 

Public Schools, will give remarks and members of the public are invited to testify.   
 

Click here to download full report, "Buildings for Academic Excellence"  
 

Let Us Know If You Can Come!�  
Contact Frank Patinella, 410.889.8550 x 123, or patinella@aclu-md.org 

 

 
American Civil Liberties Union of Maryland  

Education Reform Project 
 

Bebe Verdery, Director 
JaCina Stanton, Education Advocate 
Frank Patinella, Education Advocate 
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